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ARIZONA WOMEN LAWYERS ASSOCIATION 

HONORS PIMA COUNTY ATTORNEY’S CHIEF DEPUTY 

 

        (Tucson, Arizona) – Barbara LaWall, Pima County Attorney, is pleased to 

announce that Amelia Craig Cramer, Chief Deputy Pima County Attorney, has been 

recognized by the Arizona Women Lawyers Association (AWLA) for her commitment 

to the advancement of women in the legal profession.  Amelia Cramer received the 

2010 Sarah Herring Sorin Award on June 11, 2010 during the Arizona State Bar’s 

Annual Convention in Glendale, Arizona.   

 

        The award is named in honor of Sarah Herring Sorin, Arizona’s first woman 

lawyer, and every year the AWLA recognizes a member who has demonstrated support 

and encouragement for the advancement of women in the legal profession.     

 

        Barbara LaWall said:  “Amelia is very deserving of this award.  Her sincere belief 

in the intrinsic value of every individual drives her to fight for women’s rights and be 

an advocate for women.  She is committed to the advancement of women in the legal 

profession and has been instrumental in helping women discover and develop the 

qualities they need to advance and become effective leaders in the Pima County 

Attorney’s Office and in the legal profession.” 
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